

 \bigstar

*

*

*

*

Newcomen Newsflash

newcomenprimary.co.uk twitter@NewcomenPS Tel: 01642 484318

Headteacher: Miss K Pusztai Chair of Governors: Mr M Hassack

Friday, 18 October 2024

Dear Parents, Carers and Families,

Our Year 3 and Year 4 children have had a fabulous time last week and this week at Teesmouth Field centre. The trips included visiting Port Clarence and the Transporter Bridge as well as exploring the River Tees, which will support them in their 'Rivers' and 'Rocks' topics in school.

Year 2 visited Danby Moors Centre on Tuesday and Year 1 visited Preston Park Museum on Wednesday. We thank you all for your outstanding behaviour and good manners. You have all been positive and inspiring ambassadors for our school.

Well done to all who participated in the after school football match on Monday: Newcomen against St Benedict's. We won $4-3! \odot$ Thank you to all the parents, carers and family members who came along to support our team.

FLU Vaccination catch up clinics. Please see the attached flyer from the NHS which details when and where the catch up clinics will be held.

Family Bingo Night – Thursday, November 2024 from 5:30pm – 7:00pm

Sold out in a record few hours this year. We look forward to seeing you on the night!

This week's Online Safety Focus: What Parents and Carers need to know about age ratings.



Asda Rewards – Cash Pots for Schools

Our current total is £415.01 © Remember to keep scanning your App. Let's see if we can get to £500 before the scheme closes at the end of November. Thank you!

Reminders for next week:

 Our Autumn Term Parent/Carer consultations will take place in school next week. Please contact the school office if you haven't already made an appointment.

- Tuesday, 22 October: Year 5 are visiting The Abu Bakr Mosque in Middlesbrough during the morning;
- Wednesday, 23 October Class 13: Swimming week 1/5. Pupils return 3:10pm;

 Thursday, 24 October Class 3 are attending a sporting event at Redcar College. As they are walking to the college. Please ensure the children have suitable walking shoes and a waterproof coat. Pupils are expected back into school at 3:15pm.

Our birthday children for this week are: Archie Coaker, Ivy-Rose Lidster, Hallie Raine, Johanna Morgan and Sadie Stubbs.

Key Stage 1: Congratulations to Mrs Tickle's, Mrs Hood's and Mr Beckett's classes, for receiving a visit from Leonardo this week. 100% of the children scored 100% in their spelling test. Well done Classes 3, 4 & 6!

Key Stage 2: Congratulations to Miss Mrozik's class for receiving a visit from Leonardo this week. 100% of the children scored 100% in their spelling test. Well done Class 12!

Read, Enjoy and Discover Award (Reading for Pleasure): Harrison Hewitt, Tommy Borrell, Mila Mitchell, Jensen Raine, Sonnie Puckrin and Poppy Brunton.

<u>Our Headteacher's award</u> this week is for Reading at Home: Zara Hewitt, Ruby Phoenix, Finn Theaker, Ruby Wilson, Harper Campbell-Wilson, Jake Stephenson, Ella Wilson, Phoebe Morris, Ella-Mae Carne, Willow Guyer, Rose Millington, Silas Burnett, Harry Gee, Lydia Coates and Noah Millward.

Out of School Achievements:

 \bigstar

*

*

*

*

*

*

*

*

*

*

*

*

*

*

*

Sofia Duggan – Redcar Girls' Rovers Football Club trophy for good striking skills; Harper Campbell-Wilson – Redcar Girls' Rovers Football Club trophy for scoring in a match.

<u>Class attendance</u> this week goes to Mrs Hood's and Mrs Wing's Classes with 100%. Well done classes 4 & 10!

In 2nd place with 99.2% Mrs Hague's class and in 3rd place with 99.1% Mr Pajak's class. Well done to you all!

This week 302 children from our school achieved 100% attendance. Fabulous!



Tidiest cloakroom: Mr Jones's class. Well done Class 11!

Have a lovely weekend everyone and take care Miss Pusztai, Staff and Governors of Newcomen Primary School

School breaks up for half term on Friday, 25 October 2024.
Pupils return on Monday, 4 November 2024


